
From Allenwood Elementary Administration and Nurses Office: 

We would like to stress the importance of food and allergy awareness of the numerous and various (food and non-

food) allergies that are present with our students. In an effort to continue an environment where all 

children can feel included in celebrations, please refrain from sending in candy or any edible treats 

with your Valentine cards. Thank you for your continued support in keeping Allenwood a safe and 

healthy environment for all of our students. 

Eebruary Events 

• Box Tops due on February 2nd! The winning class this year will receive a 
Luau Party with the Kona Ice Truck this Spring!  Please reach out to Melissa 
Cullen at melissacullen@live.com with any questions.  

• Don’t miss out on the memories!  It’s time to order your Allenwood Year-
book! $30 per hardcover book includes large full color pages and lots of 
candid photos. Books are for sale ONLINE ONLY now thru February 23, 
2018.  A link to the yearbook website can be found on www.awptg.org or 
visit http://tinyurl.com/y9vekdb5. 

• Thank you to those that registered for the Valentine's Dance. At this time, 
we are at our max capacity and unfortunately will not be accepting any fur-
ther registrations!   

• Allenwood School students are celebrating their 14th year participating in 
the American Heart Association's Jump Rope for Heart (JRFH) campaign led 
by our Physical Education teacher, Jennifer Salt. Through JRFH, kids learn 
jump rope skills, how their heart works, and raise money to help kids with 
special hearts. The students have been working hard to perfect their jump 
roping skills for the big kickoff event on Monday, 2/5.  JRFH campaign enve-
lopes & instruction for joining the Allenwood team page will be sent home 
soon.  The campaign will run throughout the month of February and close 
on March 5th.  Please have your students show their support by wearing 
pink or red to school on jump day and throughout the month of February. 

Volunteer Spotlight 

Thank you to the Webster Family and MJ*s for hosting our first Dining Out 

event of 2018 and your generous donation of $750.00 to the Allenwood PTG! 

Thank you our all the parent volunteers that supported our Theater Club 

production of Jukebox Time Machine.  Special thanks to Mr. Brown & Mr. 

Allen on another fantastic production and memorable experience for our 4th 

& 5th grade Cast & Crew! 

Allenwood MayFair is right around the corner!  If you are interesting in being 

on the MayFair Committee, please email info@awptg.org 

TURN TRASH INTO CASH! 

There is a new addition to our 

Terracycle program!  We can now 

collect ANY brand cereal bag, 

PLUS cereal bag liners!  

Each recycled item earns money for our school! 

Don’t forget to write the name of your child's 

teacher name on the bag when you send your col-

lections to school. 

Contact Anna White at ankakac@yahoo.com 

Calendar of Events 
 

FEBRUARY 
2  Allenwood Theater Club presents 

 Jukebox Time Machine, 7pm in the  
 Allenwood Gym 

5 Jump Rope for Heart Kickoff 

8  PTG Meeting, 7pm 

10  Valentines Day Dance, South  
 Wall Banquet Hall 

12 100th Day of School! 

19  School Closed 

23 Spirit Day, Yearbook Deadline 

MARCH 
5  Jump Rope for Heart 

8  PTG Meeting, 7pm 

9 Mixed Bags Fundraiser Begins   

27  Conferences -1:05 Dismissal,  

 Pretzel & Popcorn Sale 

28 Conferences -1:05 Dismissal,  

 Kindergarten Spring Party 

30 Spring Break 

February 2018 


